
26th November 2019. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The school choir has been invited to sing over the festive period at the following venues. 

 Wednesday 11th December, St Annes Care Home, children will leave school at 

2.pm and return for 4pm. 

 

 Wednesday 18th December, Blackpool Victoria Hospital, children will leave after 

lunch at 12.30pm and return at 2pm. 

Children need to be in full uniform for both events, they are able to wear either a Christmas 

hat, badge or other small accessory. 

The minibuses will take and collect children from the venues accompanied by school staff 

and a member of the Blackpool Music Service Mrs. Hallam, who runs the after school club 

Choir. 

If you would like to see the school choir perform, they are part of the ‘Annual Christmas 

Festival’ which is taking place at the Winter Gardens on Tuesday 10th December, tickets 

are priced at £9 and are available from the box office.  Details for meeting times etc. for this 

event will be sent home nearer the time. 

If you have questions or queries relating to the above, please see either myself or a member 

of the school office. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Johnston. 

Deputy head teacher 


